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The corporate division wants to increase funding to "improve" some some of the 

functionality of the website and better support cell phone access.  I am opposed to 

funding that sort of thing.  The current web site, while somewhat bare-bones, works 

very well.  I don't want to learn how to navigate though a new system.  I don't want to 

pay for any changes to fixing something that is not broken.  I don't want fees to 

increase to support a fancier interface.  I don't' trust vendor contracts with software, 

which have a horrible history of on-time and on-budget performance.  Let's just leave 

this one alone, supporting the current system without increasing budgets to pay for 

superfluous fancy interfaces.  


